
From: Alessandro Giadrossi 
Sent: 14 June 2020 9:28 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance; Stefania Tomaselli; segreteriagenerale@wwf.it 
Cc: rappoi.ginevra@esteri.it; Ella Behlyarova 
Subject: R: ACCC/C/2015/130 (Italy) - proposed hearing by video conferencing at the Committee's 67th 
meeting (6-10 July 2020) 
 
Dear Ms Marshall, 
 
many thanks for your email. 
 
WWF does not have objections to proceeding via videoconference on Tuesday, 7 July 2020. 
 
Kind regards,  
Alessandro Giadrossi 
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